Parrs Wood Road, East Didsbury, Manchester, M20 6BX

Head Teacher: Claire Wallace BA (Hons) NPQH

**1** 0161 445 8053

□ admin@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

www.thebarlowrchigh.co.uk

ACADEMIC EXCELLENCE - HIGH STANDARDS & EXPECTATIONS - SUCCESSFUL, SAFE, HAPPY STUDENTS

Our ref: cwa/stah71 20<sup>th</sup> June 2023

Dear Parent/Carer,

Re: Early Closure on Thursday 29th June 2023

This letter is with reference to an early closure for all pupils on Thursday 29<sup>th</sup> June. This is so that essential staff training can take place for all teachers and support staff, linked to the school's vision, mission and values. Pupils will finish at 12.15pm. Lunch will be available from 12.15pm until 12.30pm. Unfortunately, the school buses will not be available on this date.

I understand that an early closure may present a difficulty for some parents, if you have any concerns about your child with regards to the early closure then please email the school on <a href="mailto:pupilsupport@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk">pupilsupport@thebarlowrchigh.co.uk</a> by Monday, 26<sup>th</sup> June 2023.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your ongoing support of our school community.

Yours sincerely

Ms CM Wallace Headteacher

Cy. Wallace





















